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If You Have Information About This Case 

Contact SPD Investigation Div. at 847.882.3534   
 

Missing Endanger Person 
 

The Schaumburg Police Department (SPD) is requesting the public’s assistance to 

locate a missing and endangered resident of Schaumburg. Beata Candre, a mother 

and wife, was reported missing by her family on Saturday October 12. Due to a 

medical condition, her family and the Schaumburg Police Department are 

concerned about her well-being is requesting the public’s assistance in locating her 

or her vehicle. 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Vehicle:   Black 1994 Jeep Grand Cherokee – IL Plates ARH648 
 

Anybody who sees BEATA CANDRE, or the described vehicle is requested to 

immediately call 9-1-1 to report the sighting. Anybody who may have 

information about this case is requested to contact SPD Investigations at 

847.882.3534 or e-mail investigations@ci.schaumburg.il.us   

 
Village of Schaumburg Police Department 

1000 W. Schaumburg Rd., Schaumburg, Il 60194-4198 

847.882.3586 /  WWW.VILLAGEOFSCHAUMBURG.COM 

Facebook Page: Village of Schaumburg / Twitter: SchaumburgIL 

 
Beata Candre 

48-yoa Female/White 

DOB: 09-16-1965 

Brown Hair / Blue Eyes 

5’03”  /  170-lbs 

Blk Shirt / Blk Sweat Pants 

White Gym Shoes 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This is not Mrs. Candre’s actual 

vehicle but a representation of the 

same year/make/model/color 
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